
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of March 11, 2019

Jesus answered [the devil], "It is written, 'Worship the Lord 
your God, and serve only him.'" Luke 4:8 (NRSV)

Dear God of truth, your word is true and in you only can we trust. Thank you for 

Jesus, the one who is our hope and salvation. Amen. 

Weekly Calendar
TUESDAY (3/12)  
	10:00am	 Ladies Coffee Hour 
10:00am   Men’s Bible Study  
11:15am   Women’s Bible Study  
  6:30pm   Ministry Nite

WEDNESDAY (3/13) 
	 3:30pm	 Kid’s Club 
  3:30pm    Jr. High Youth Group  
  5:30pm    Lenten Service  
  6:00pm    Lenten Supper  
	 6:30pm	 Bell Rehearsal 
  7:30pm   Choir Rehearsal 
	 7:30pm	 Sr. High Youth Group

FRIDAY (3/15)  
	Newsletter Deadline 
10:00am    Men’s Coffee Hour

SUNDAY (3/17) 
	 9:30am	 Worship 
	10:30am	 Sunday School 
10:30am	 Coffee Hour

Last week — In review
March 10, 2019: Due to weather and road conditions, we did not have church 
yesterday. See you next Sunday, March 17th!

Ash Wednesday: We gathered for Ash Wednesday service March 6th at 7pm.  

This week — Looking ahead
Ministry Nite is this Tuesday, March 12th at 6:30pm.

Lent: Join us for our Lenten service Wednesday, March 13th at 5:30pm. The speaker 
presenting their faith story is Hollis Davenport. Supper (Pork Loin) follows the service  
at 6:00pm. Everyone is welcome! 

Kids Club: During Lent, Kids Club will eat supper at 6:00pm after the Lenten service.

March is Food Shelf Month: If you would like to donate, please look for the blue 
envelopes in your pew through the month of March. Envelopes can be placed in the 
offering plate. 

Easter Flowers: If you would like to purchase Easter flowers to decorate the sanctuary 
on Easter Sunday, please contact the church office or fill out the form found in your 
church bulletin. Flowers are $14 for a Lily, Tulip or Hyacinth. Please specify which 
flower(s) you wish to purchase and if they are given in honor or memory of someone 
by Friday, April 5th. Flowers can be picked up after the worship service on Easter. 

Newsletter: If you have news or an article for the April Newsletter, please have your 
information submitted by Friday, March 15th. Thank you!  

The Annual Softball Pancake Breakfast and Silent Auction is scheduled for Sunday, 
March 31st at 10:30am. Softball season will be upon us before we know it!

Prayer requests
 
Please continue to pray for those on our prayer list. 
 
If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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